
 

 

 
3rd July 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 8 Wellbeing Tutor Sessions 

We hope you and your family are safe and well. 

Further to Mr Grant’s announcement in last week’s Sackville News, we are keen that year 8 return to 

school before the end of term.  With this is mind, we plan to invite students back into school for a 

wellbeing tutor session. 

The sessions, that will last no longer than 45 minutes, will give all students the opportunity to cross 

the school threshold prior to the summer break, catch up with peers and staff and allow us to prepare 

them for returning to school in September, addressing any anxieties that they may have. 

Students should enter the school by the sports hall barrier and make their way to the canopy where 

they will be directed to use hand sanitiser before continuing via an external route to the main hall. 

Students should arrive in school uniform but boys do not need to wear ties. 

In order to maintain social distancing we will be inviting only two form groups into school at any one 

time ensuring we can maintain two metre social distancing at all times. Students should attend 

according to the schedule below: 

 

Monday 13th July  11.00am  8MJN and 8HGN 

Monday 13th July    1.15pm  8MHY and 8RWN 

Tuesday 14th July     8.25am  8SBP and 8SOL 

Tuesday 14th July  11.00am  8JSN and 8OBO 

Tuesday 14th July    1.15pm  8LST and 8ADN 

 

We ask that you and your child view this video to familiarise yourselves with the new routines we have 

put in place. 

 
It has been a long time coming but we cannot wait to welcome year 8 back. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr P Street     Mr C Thompson 

Deputy Head teacher   Year 8 Year Leader 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZpYvouSvzIiDIEiLxLh1UeSJVn5-qOu7/view?usp=sharing

